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VIGILANCE WEEK 

 
DIAS celebrated the ‘Vigilance Awareness Week’ from 26th October to 31st October, 2015. The 

Vigilance Awareness Week is being celebrated every year and coincides with the birthday of 

Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel, known to be a man of high integrity. The theme for the Vigilance 

Awareness this year was “Preventive Vigilance as a tool of Good Governance”. The Commission 

has been laying stress on Preventive Vigilance and driving home the point that vigilance should 

not be seen in isolation but as a tool to achieve good governance and better operational results.  

The Elocution Competition was being organized by the Student Technology Forum (STF) of DIAS 

wherein the students of MBA & MCA participated enthusiastically and presented their views on 

the topic. The students said that emphasis should be given to ‘preventive vigilance’ than the 

‘punitive vigilance’. It was further reiterated that the systems and processes should be set in place 

so as to generate alarm in case of anything happening beyond the prescribed processes. It is 

important to bring changes in the system so that we can prevent such misconducts. 

The purpose of Vigilance Awareness Week is to generate awareness in the public at large about 

the bad effects of corruption. Such activities will take the message of preventive vigilance to the 

young minds and they will be in a position to influence the society at large. 

 

 


